Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road David B. Struhs
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

June 4, 2001

Mr. Gregg Worley, Chief

Air, Radiation Technology Branch
Preconstruction/HAP Section
U.S. EPA, Region 4

61 Forsyth Street

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: Cargill Fertilizer — Riverview Plant Expansion
DEP File No. 0570008-036-AC, PSD-FL-316 5/7

Dear Mr. Worley:

Enclosed for your review and comment is information submitted to the
Department by Cargill Fertilizer, Inc. in response to questions regarding the above
referenced project. This response also includes a revision to the PSD application.

Your comments may be forwarded to my attention at the letterhead address or
faxed to the Bureau of Air Regulation at 850/922-6979. If you have any questicns,
please contact Syed Arif, review engineer, at 850/921-9528.

Sincerely,
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